From: TownPlanning LNW 
Sent: 26 September 2014 08:09
To: Planning
Subject: Cherwell ref 14-013840-OUT Bicester Eco Town Banbury Rd 2600 dwellings 

14/01384/OUT 
Development comprising redevelopment to provide up to 2600 residential dwellings (Class C3), commercial floorspace (Class A1 - A5, B1 and B2), social and community facilities (Class D1), land to accommodate one energy centre, land to accommodate one new primary school (Up to 2FE) (Class D1) and land to accommodate the extension of the primary school permitted pursuant to application (reference 10/01780/HYBRID). Such development to include provision of strategic landscape, provision of new vehicular, cycle and pedestrian access routes, infrastructure, ancillary engineering and other operations 
Bicester Eco Town Exemplar Site Banbury Road B4100 Caversfield 
A2 Dominion South Limited

457267 / 224761

In addition to the comments already submitted Network Rail would add:

The proposed development would have an increased amount of water to manage, but the proposed SUDS system on the northern half of the development will direct water away from the railway and into ponds. There does not seem to be much in the way of proposed drainage to the south of the railway, but this is currently a mixture of woodland and sports fields / pitches. This is not expected to create any hardstanding areas of concern. So long as any additional water that the development generates is managed away from the railway, then I can see no objections. We would require however, details to confirm this. 
Regards
 

Diane Clarke 
Town Planning Technician LNW
Network Rail 
Town Planning Team LNW

Desk 122 - Floor 1
Square One  
4 Travis Street  Manchester, M1 2NY
